redbricks | school

CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No. 42 Date: 13/08/2022
To: Parents (Class 5 to Class 10 Santej)

From: The Principal

Subject: Update on Independence Day Celebration

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that we will be celebrating Independence Day at Santej campus on
15" August 2022, Monday. The celebration will be conducted between 9.00 am to 10:00 am.
We encourage participation of all the students on this occasion.

Please find below the details of the celebration:
e Reporting time —Regular morning pick up time
e Flag hoisting — 9.00 am followed by Cultural program presented by students
e Dispersal — 10:00 am (Please find attached the drop route timings for your reference)

All the students are expected to come in their complete school uniform (Red T-shirt and Grey
pant / skirt)

Please Note: Looking at the weather forecast we request parents to send an Umbrella/
Raincoat with the child.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Ao Linte
Sutapa Mishra
Principal

Redbricks School



